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The Permanent Mission of Mexico presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) and has the
honour to make reference to note DM-636-2017 from the President of the UN
Environment Assembly (UNEA), regarding the zero draft of the Ministerial
Outcome Document for its adoption during the Third United Nations

Environment Assembly.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of Mexico further has the honour
to enclose its written inputs to the zero draft, kindly requesting that the
Secretariat forward this note and its annex to the President of UNEA and other

Permanent Missions for their due consideration.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico avails itself of this opportunity to renew

to the Secretariat of United Nations Environment Programme the assurances of

=

Nairobi, 28 August 2017.

its highest consideration.
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